Eskmuthe Rowing Club — November 2020 newsletter

Hi folks - quite a lot of updates and dates for your diary, Please read - and we hope to see lots of you rowing
again very soon!

ROWING FROM NEXT TUESDAY

East Lothian has been moved from Tier 3 to Tier 2 Covid-19 restrictions by the Scottish Government, which
means 'contact sports' including coastal rowing, can resume from Tuesday November 24th. Unfortunately, as
Edinburgh remains in Tier 3, people who live there will not be able to row - for now, but hopefully soon. Look
out for sessions being posted on TeamApp. We will also look again at our safety guidance and share it with
rowers.

COXES' TRAINING

We are still short of coxes and want to get more people to give it a bash. George is running a coxes' course via
Zoom this Sunday (22nd November), 10am-1130am. Even if you would just like to find out a bit more, please join
if you can. Sign up via the event on Team App.

CHRISTMAS SOCIAL
We are planning an online Christmas social on December 12th, with maybe some music, games and a fun quiz.
We're thinking 730-930pm approx (maybe later), so save the date and look out for details soon on TeamApp.

ESKMUTHE REGATTA

Depite the uncertainty about what will, and won't, be possible in 2021, the Scottish Coastal Rowing Association is
urging clubs to put event dates in the diary. If we can, we plan to hold a regatta on Saturday, July 24th 2021,
when there is a lovely high afternoon tide. It's been hard to find suitable dates and we know some people will be
on holiday, but we wanted to flag this up as early as possible.

MERCHANDISE
If you want club kit and haven't ordered it yet, see the "Eskmuthe Merchandise" item in TeamApp News.
Message Rebecca via TeamApp if you have any queries on this - the deadline is Monday (November 23rd).

CALENDAR
We are looking to make an Eskmuthe calendar for 2021 - again, look out for details on TeamApp soon.

PRESTONGRANGE

We will soon have to leave Prestongrange, which is to be refurbished. Steedie is almost ready to come out but
there is a lot of clearing up to do and we will be looking for volunteers (in very small groups, obviously) to help
out. Again, look out for more details on TeamApp and please help if you can.



